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Project Information:
Council has been successful in obtaining funding through the Federal Stimulus 
- School Infrastructure Program to develop safer pedestrian and bicycle routes 
connecting to Wakehurst Public School.

This project aims to upgrade the existing footpath on the northern side of Glen Street 
between Forest Way and Pringle Avenue to a 2.5m wide shared path with safer 
crossing treatments at Wanaka Place and Forest Glen Crescent to provide greater 
accessibility for our community to walk, use prams, wheelchairs, scooters and ride a 
bicycle.
This project is in line with Council’s Move - Northern Beaches Transport Strategy and 
the Northern Beaches Bike Plan.
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Note: Concept photomontages are intended to give a visual impression of how the proposal may look within the existing streetscape.


